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V.P. News 
   

We would like to thank the following members of our Nominating Committee for all their work 
assisting us in filling positions for the Encore 2023 - 20224 calendar year:  Susan Groo, Gail 
DeLoia, Lila Griswold and Holly Wright.   
 
We will present the list of candidates at the March Board Meeting. 
 
We would also like to introduce you to our three newest Encore members: Gina Andreassi, 
Ann Scozzafava and Lynn Warren.  Welcome Ladies! 
 
Happy St. Patrick's Day!   May the luck of the Irish be with you always. 
 
Karen & Pat      Hats off to the Nominating Committee! 

 

PRESIDENT’S LETTER 
 

 

Dear Encore Members – WOW didn’t I just write for the February Newsletter?  We have just had our 

Winter Wonderland party enjoyed by all and now we look forward to Spring and an evening get together 

with a 1960’s theme being planned for April. 
 

Our nominating committee had good responses to fill events that needed a change and it looks like we are 

almost covered. For all who stepped up thank you and to those resigning a position, thank you for a job 

well done.  We so appreciate all your good work. You are what makes this club so special. 
 

To keep this club special and vibrant a new committee is being formed to try to introduce some new ideas 

to freshen up our club with interesting programs that will stimulate our enthusiasm and learn about 

different things.  If some of you have an idea that would be of interest, please contact me. I would love to 

hear from you and share with the committee. 
 

Until next time I wish you all a Happy St. Patrick’s Day, stay warm, and healthy. 
 

Best to all 
 

Susan 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    REPLYING TO ENCORE CLUB GROUP EMAILS - PLEASE READ 
 

Please, please, try to be considerate of our members who don't want to receive dozens of unnecessary 

emails.  If you receive an email from wiltonencoreclub@googlegroups.com and you want to respond, 

please respond with a new email to that individual rather than to the entire group. 

 

If you are sending an email to all of the members, be sure to include your email  

for the RSVP. 
 

Thanks very much, 

Carol Comiskey 
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Happy Hour 
 

Happy Hour for March will be on Tuesday the 7th.  
 

As of yet I have not finalized where it will be. As soon as a place has been settled on, I will 

send out a message to all of you.  
 

Email me at rsjc1975@yahoo.com or call my cell at 203-820-5620. If you have any questions. 

 

 Look forward to seeing you.    Jeanne 

 

 

Monthly Coffee 
When: Friday, March 2, 2023 
 

Where: Home of Alice Morgan, 9 Kingdom Ridge Road, Wilton 
 

Time: 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
 

RSVP: Alice Morgan, alice.c.morgan@gmail.com, 203-216-2574 
 

Encore members who offered to bring food to a coffee please get in touch with Alice if you want to bring 

food to this coffee. 

 
. 

 

 

 

 

                                                                 

Lunch Bunch 
 

Dear Encore Friends. Our March Lunch Bunch is scheduled for Friday, March 10th, at Noon.  We will 

meet at The Goose American Bistro and Bar, 972 Boston Post Road, Darien, Ct., 203 656 2600. 
 

Don’t hesitate to call me if you need a ride there. 
 

Please RSVP to Joyce, at jploder@optimum.net or 203 762 3512.   
 

We hope to see you there! 

Stay warm and healthy. 
 

 Our Best, Bonnie, Joyce, and Nea. 

( there is plenty of parking in the back) 

 

 

Chick Flick 
 

Let's welcome Spring and get together for our Chick Flick night on Tuesday, March 21, 2023, the first full 

day of Spring. After a long winter, Spring is always a welcome season, and it will be time to celebrate.  
 

If the weather is bad, as it can be in March, let's meet the next day,  

Wednesday, March 22, 2023. 
 

I will send an email to everyone a few days before March 21, so you will know the  

day and time to meet. 
 

Alice Morgan 
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Book Discussion 
 

We will meet at the Comstock Senior Center on March 16, 2023 at 2:00 pm to discuss  

The Good Left Undone, by Adriana Trigiani. "The Good Left Undone is a gorgeously written story about 

intergenerational love and trauma and the power of a life well lived." Bookpage.com.  
 

Please RSVP to Alice Morgan if you will be attending: alice.c.morgan@gmail.com; or 203-216-25274 text or cell 
 

On April 20, 2023, we will discuss The Things We Cannot Say, by Kelly Rimmer. 
 

On May 18, 2023, we will discuss Lessons In Chemistry, by Bonnie Garmus. 
 

We hope many of you will be able to join some of our Book Discussion meetings.  

We welcome all members any month that suits your schedule. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

NYC Ballet 
 

We are pleased to announce that all the tickets for the ABT ballet performance of Giselle, on 

Wednesday July5, 2023 have been purchased. 
 

 The tickets are $75 for orchestra prime seats. 
 

 If you are interested in a ticket, you will be placed on a wait list, in case of  

cancellations, please let me know. 
 

 Please call Inta Adams at 203-644-0325 or email:  iva284@gmail.com  

 

 

Ladies Who Brunch 
 

GREEN!  It goes with EVERYTHING  from deep forest green to the "screaming loud" lime green of 

Florida.    Green:  The sign of Spring.  Yes-  Green goes with everything including: the   bagels, 

waffles,   French Toast, and blintzes  served at Orem's Diner  (167  Danbury Rd. in Wilton).  
 

Join us for the Spring Green Brunch  on Tuesday, March 21st at 10:30 AM.   
 

Please RSVP  to Joan Roman either by phone  (203-210-7690) or by email  

joan7545@gmail.com by Sunday March 19th.       
 

There is no better way  to celebrate the new Spring  Green Season.!  
 

Stay safe,   Joan  

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE  
 

APRIL EVENING SOCIAL 
  

                                                            April 29 -- 5:30 to 8:00 PM 
 

We will celebrate the 60s – Dawn of a new age! 
 

Get out your best 60s look 

Find a picture of yourself in the 60s and see if your friends recognize you 
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Bridge 
 

Bridge meets in the downstairs card room of the Wilton Senior Center in the Comstock 

Community Center at 1:00 pm.  
 

Contact Rosemary Zangrillo at 203-847-8625 or rzangrillo@aol.com 

  

Board Meeting 
Date:   Thursday, March 2 
 

Time:   10:00 A.M. 
 

Location:  Lounge on main floor of Wilton Senior Center in the Comstock Community Center, 180 

School Road, Wilton. 
 

 

 

American MahJongg 
 

Encore American Mahjongg meets every Wednesday at the Wilton Senior Center Lounge from 
1:00-3:00 PM. 
 

It is time to order your 2023 National MahJongg League Card.  You can order online: 
WWW.NATIONALMAHJONGGLEAGUE.ORG 
All card orders received by February .21 will be mailed at the end of March. 
 

In case of inclement weather call the Senior Center after 9:00 a.m. for weather  
related closings, .call: 203-834-6240 
 

For more information contact:  Kathleen_wrampe@Yahoo.com 
 
 

 

 

New Activity! – Rummykube 
 

RUMMYKUBE;  Wednesday, March 1st. at 1:00 pm;  Comstock Senior Center 
 

Please come and try it out 
 

RSVP NEA MARTIN  ( neapmartin@gmail.com) 

 

 

 

Sew and Sew Social 
 

Do you need inspiration to start a sewing, knitting or a mending project?  Come to our group for new 

ideas and see what our members are working on.  
 

We meet at the Wilton Senior Center Lounge. 10:00 am to Noon,  once a month. Meeting dates 

are:  Mondays,  February 27; & March 27. 
 

New members are always welcome. 
 

For more information contact:  Kathleen_wrampe@Yahoo.com 
 

In case of inclement weather call the Senior Center after 9 a.m. for weather related  

closings. Call: 203-834-6240 

 
 

mailto:Kathleen_wrampe@Yahoo.com
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Monthly Calendar of Activities 
 

Wednesday, March 1  Newsletter Deadline            To gvnielsen@sbcglobal.net 

Wednesday, March 1  Rummykube             RSVP: to Nea Martin 

Thursday, March 2  Board Meeting                      RSVP to: Susan Groo 

Friday, March 3  Monthly Coffee            RSVP to: Alice Morgan 

Tuesday,   Happy Hour             RSVP to: Jeanne Egut 

Friday, March 10  Lunch Bunch             RSVP to:  

Thursday, March 16  Book Discussion            RSVP to: Alice Morgan 

Tuesday, March 21  Chick Flick             RSVP to: Alice Morgan 

Tuesday, March 21  Ladies Who Brunch            RSVP to: Joan Roman 

Monday, March 22  Sew and Sew Social            RSVP to: Kathleen Wrampe 

   

Mondays   Bridge               Contact Rosemary Zangrillo 

Wednesdays 1:00-3:00 Mahjongg              RSVP to: Kathleen Wramp 
 

Save the Date: 

April 29   April Evening Social 

Wednesday, July 5  NYCity Ballet 

 

Member News 
Happy March Birthdays: 

Terry Lynn - 2nd,  Carol Boas - 4th, Jeanne Egut - 9th, Joan Tancredi - 11th,  

Ann Byrne - 12th,  Carol Kopfmann - 14th, Beverlee Kutner - 14th,  

Virginia Crawford - 17th, Emily d'Aulaire - 18th, Agatha Trotta - 25th. 
 

New Members: 

Ann Scozzafava (Joseph)      Lynn Warren (Stephen)  Gina Andreassi 

18 Woodchuck Lane   22 Michaels Way   76 Village Court 

Wilton, CT 06897   Weston, CT 06883   Wilton, CT 06897 

annscozz99@gmail.com  lwarren450@gmail,com  gmandreassi@gmail.com 

cell 203-858-1867   cell 914-450-2808   cell 914-772-4150 

 

 

Newsletter Deadline 
 

Please submit all information for the April newsletter by Wednesday, March 1 
 

To: Gail Nielsen   gvnielsen@sbcglobal.net Questions? 203-762-0559 or 603-540-0266  

 

 

 

Travel 
 

Dear Friends:  I am looking for members to entertain us with tales of their travels (old and new) as we 

have done in the past.  The Senior Center is the perfect place for groups, large or small.  We shall meet in 

the Spring. 

 These rainy wintery days are perfect for digging out those photos, slides, stories etc. or just verbal 

memories.  Thank you. More info later.   

 

Resi Willumsen   203-762-8073   thersiawillumsen@gmail.com 
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